
The object of this Bill is to establish a payroll tax rebate scheme to encourage the employment 

of people with disabilities. 

The rebate scheme provides for a rebate (up to a maximum of $4,000) in respect of 

the employment of a disabled person on or after 1 January 2012 and before 1 July 2016. 


